
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
December 31, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Ben Hansen      
Health and Human Services Committee     
Nebraska Legislature     
P.O. Box 94604     
Lincoln, NE 68509     
 
Subject: Nebraska Outpatient Surgical Information Report 
 
Dear Chairman Hansen: 
 
In accordance with Neb. Rev. Stat. § 81-6,116, the Department is reporting that there are not 

currently any planned activities related to the Outpatient Surgical Procedures Data Act. The 

Department does not have policy or practice change recommendations at this time.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Charity Menefee  
Director, Division of Public Health 
 

 


